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DlTaRTMENT OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

OFFICE OF

INSPECTOR OF INDIAN AGENCIES 

BRITISH COLUMBIA

P O BOX 752
KAMLOOPS. B C.

February 10th,1933.

SL-G-1425.

Dear Mr. Perry

I am just in r eceipt of a communieation 
from Mr. R.H. Moore, of Vanderhoof ,B.G., in which 
he informe me that the laet time he was in Prince 
George, he went into Mr. Vandylc* e office to see 
about traplines for the Indians of the Stikine.
He informs me that Mr. Vandyk was away, and that 
the stenographer told him that everything was just

In fact that there were only tenabout completed, 
more to do, and that she thought that these ten 
would be ready to send forward to Mr. Harper Reed 
for his signature in about a week.

The stenographer informed him that as 
far as their office was concerned that everything 
was satisfactory, but of course, they could not tell 
definitely until they received the applications duly 
returned and signed by Mr. Reed. She also told Mr. 
Moore that it was found necessary to register_the 
Indians individually rather than as a band. ~ 
of course, would mean much more work for the Gme 
Warden’s office, and consequent delay.

This,

Yours tçuly,
IflUlzFEB xo jj. j 2(Geo. S. Pragnell) 

Inspector of Indian Agencies.
CftUJ

V h GSP/S.

Ch&a G. Perry, Es<±«,
Indian Commissioner for B.C 
VICTORIA, B.C.
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